
 
College of the Biological Sciences  

Curriculum Committee  
Wednesday, November 10, 2004 

3:15 – 4:30 p.m., 105 Biological Sciences Building 
 

Present: Breitenbreger, Conroy, Seloni. Weinstein, Scholl, Gross  
 
 
Biochemistry H200, new course request 
 Approved-  
 
 
Biochemistry H201, new course request 
Approved-  
 
Biochemistry major requirement for MG 500 (or MG 605 & 606) - change to MG 500 (or 
MG 605 & 606 or Biochem 702) 
 
Tabled until next meeting 
  
 
Approval of changes to the PCMB minor 
 
The big change made is that instead of taking one course from each area, students will 
now take courses up to 20 credit hours. The members recommended that they should 
delete the part about 200 level and above courses or justify it. The committee approves 
the minor conditional on resolving the issue on 200 level courses. 
 
 
Assessment 
 
Each member will send Caroline a faculty member who they think could be interested in 
working on it (members can volunteer as well.) These faculty members will start thinking 
about creating a Matrix that will show which courses cover which desired objectives. It is 
also pointed out that if the department does not like their assessment year, they can 
always change it for the following years. 
 


